
Announcement 
World Sturgeon Conservation Society 

 

General Assembly 2006 
June 8, 2006 -  16:00 – 19:00 hours 

In 
Sala del Consiglio dell'Amministrazione Provinciale, 

Provincia di Piacenza, 
Via Garibaldi 50 - Piacenza – Italy 

 

Tentative Agenda 
 

1) Opening of the meeting 

2) Welcome Address by the host organisation Provincia di Piacenza, Italy 

3) President’s Report 

4) Vice President’s Report  

5) Treasurer‘s Report 

6) Report on the 5th International Symposium on Sturgeon 

7) IUCN and Sturgeon Specialist Groups 

8) Status of the preparation/implementation of „Sturgeon Action Plans“ 

9) Symposia, Conferences and Workshops on Sturgeons in 2006/2007 

10) Affiliation of Local/Regional Sturgeon Societies with WSCS 

11) Cooperation with other international Organisations (EAS, WAS,  

12) Next WSCS General Assembly (place and time) 

13) Open Session with the General Public and Media 

14) Closing of the Meeting 

 
We are announcing the WSCS General Assembly 2006 at this early date to give as many members 
as possible a chance to plan their travel. We intend to make special arrangements while also 
combining the event with a sturgeon study tour. Those interested may contact either the home 
office of WSCS (president’s personal e-mail see below) or the local organizer and WSCS 
Foundation Member Dr. Paolo Bronzi (for his affiliation click the button „contact“ on the WSCS 
website and click again on the world map „Mediterranean“). Dr. Bronzi can also be reached via his 
cell phone (xx39- 346 – 3504 723).  
 

Looking forward to see as many of you as possible. This will be an important meeting for many 
reasons, among them the is the affiliation of local Sturgeon Conservation Societies to WSCS.  If 
you have any question with regard to the General Assembly and your possible participation, please 
do not hesitate to contact us. 
 

Neu Wulmstorf,  10. February 2006 
 
Harald Rosenthal 
President 
e-mail: haro.train@t-online.de  


